
 
 
 
 
 
To Members of Yate Boxing Club 
and Parents Guardians 

Date: 
Your Ref: 
Our Ref: 
Enquiries to: 
Tel: 
Fax: 
E-mail: 

16 September 2019 
 
 
Emma Channon 
01454 866506 
01454 866514 
info@yatetowncouncil.gov.uk 

 
Dear Members of Yate Boxing Club 
 
INFORMATION SHARING EVENT - Yate Amateur Boxing Club 
Thursday 9 May 2019 from 6.30 pm 
Venue - Yate Boxing Club 
 
Yate Town Council and Yate Amateur Boxing Club would like to invite you to an 
Information Sharing Event in respect of a relocation of the current Boxing Club 
Facility. 
 
Sadly, the current building, has been condemned and the club is in desperate need 
of new accommodation.  Yate Town Council have offered to work with the boxing 
club to help with the relocation and new building on the Yate Outdoor Sports 
Complex site.  Yate Town Council is working to support the club as we are keen to 
see the club continue and provide a much improved facility for the clubs members. 
 
Before any planning application or build starts we would like to offer residents the 
chance to meet the club coaches, young people and officers and councillors of Yate 
Town Council so that you can see the great work that the club does for young 
people.  It is your opportunity to find out about the proposed plans, ask questions 
and find out more information. 
 
Please come along and join us, have a look at the club and the great work they do 
for young people. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Emma Channon 
Community Projects Manager 


